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Ausgrid have met with RFS on several occasions to discuss their climate resilience proposal and opportunities 
for our organisation to work together in preparedness and response arrangements. They key points discussed by 
Ausgrid and supported by RFS are: 

– Bushfire resistant poles – Ausgrid’s proposal to upgrade electricity poles to bush fire resilient poles during 
normal replacement cycles is strongly supported. The objective to build back better is consistent with the 
recovery planning objectives throughout all level of government in response to all natural disasters. 

– Increase emergency response capability by investing in additional fault detectors and location sensors to save 
time detecting faults in emergency situations.  This will decrease the time the community is without power 
during events and improve safety for crews only accessing active fire grounds were known faults are 
occurring.  

– Data sharing- The NSW Bushfire Inquiry specifically identified data sharing as a limitation to cross agency 
operation. RFS has significantly improved its capacity to consume and interpret data since 2019-20 fire season 
and support better multi-agency coordination and data sharing (eg Athena fire intelligence 
https://www.smh.com.au/national/nsw/there-s-nothing-like-this-firefighters-unleash-new-bushfire-war-
machine-20230921-p5e6g6.html) 

– Community Resilience to better prepare the most vulnerable communities for blackouts is another valuable 
initiative. RFS is keen to work collaboratively to assist with providing the community appropriate messaging 
about accessing warnings and alerts. 

– Additional Network Resilience to prevent outages in high winds.  
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